
 
 
 
 
 

From Left: Lt .General M. Harun-Ar-Rashid, Douglas Foskett, Md. Nurul Islam, Niseruddin Kazol and 
Parimal Chandra Debnath 

 
 

On Wednesday, 28th of June 2006, the Australian High Commission, Dhaka 
held a reception, at which the current Australian High Commissioner the Hon. 
Douglas Foskett on behalf of Bangladesh Welfare Society Campbelltown 
handed over a cheque of $1000.00 AUD to the President of The Haemophilia 
Society of Bangladesh Md. Nurul Islam. Also present at the reception was the 
former Bangladesh High Commissioner of Australia Lt. General M. Harun-Ar-
Rashid, BP (Rtd), Niseruddin Kazol and Parimal Chandra Debnath. 

 
 


